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BY THE COMMISSION: 

O P I N I O N    A N D   F I N D I N G S 
 
On January 29, 2008, the Commission entered an order 

approving the Interconnection Agreement between Qwest 
Corporation and NOS Communications, Inc., that the parties filed 
with the Commission.  In the order issued by the Commission on 
January 29, 2008, an incorrect description of the 
interconnection was inadvertently included on page two (2) 
paragraph three (3) and in paragraph four (4) of the order.  The 
Commission enters this order nunc pro tunc to correct this error 
and to strike the term “the amendment to” on page two (2) 
paragraph three (3), and to strike the term “amendment” on page 
two (2) paragraph four (4) and insert instead “Interconnection 
Agreement” in the January 29, 2008, order. 

 
The purpose of an order nunc pro tunc is to correct the 

record which has been made so that it will truly record the 
action taken which, through inadvertence or mistake, was not 
truly recorded.  Interstate Printing Co. v. Dept. of Revenue, 
236 Neb. 110, 459 N.W.2d 519 (1990).  Clerical errors may be 
corrected by an order nunc pro tunc, but not judicial errors.  
Larson v. Bedke, 211 Neb. 247, 318 N.W.2d 253 (1982). 

 
O R D E R 

 
IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED by the Nebraska Public Service 

Commission that the order be corrected and to strike the term 
“the amendment to” on page two (2) paragraph three (3), and to 
strike the term “amendment” on page two (2) paragraph four (4) 
and insert instead “Interconnection Agreement” in the order 
approved January 29, 2008. 
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MADE AND ENTERED at Lincoln, Nebraska, this 5th day of 

February, 2008. 
 

NEBRASKA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 
COMMISSIONERS CONCURRING: 
 
 

Chair 
 
 

ATTEST: 
 
 
 

Executive Director 
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